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Thought for the Week:  

How can you show peace? 

This week’s certificate winners for Peace are Sasha and Freddie! 

Well done! 

Reminders: 

World Book Day 

As you know, on Thursday 7th March we will be celebrating World Book Day. Children are invited 

to come to school dressed as their favourite book character. We are also running a story potato 

competition. Please see the ParentMail for more details about events happening throughout the 

week.  

 

RWI  

Last week, we split into new RWI groups. Some children will be bringing home red book bag books 

and some will be bringing home green book bag books. I have split the phonics homework below to 

reflect what children are learning in each group so please ensure your child is doing the homework 

task for their group. If you aren’t sure which group they are in then please ask. 

 

Newsletter 

Please note that we now have a weekly newsletter. You should be receiving this via ParentMail each 

week. This has lots of updates about what has been happening throughout the week as well as a 

dates list for upcoming events.  

 

Tapestry 

You should have received a ParentMail informing you about Tapestry. Please ensure you complete 

the consent form so that we are able to start posting on there! You should have received a link via 

email to activate your account. Please check spam/junk folders. If you have not received an email 

then please let us know.  

Home Learning Tasks 

Reading Phonics 

Please read with your child at least 5x over 

the week. 

Record any books they read (from school or 

home) in their reading diary. 

Please help your child to practice the sounds 

they have learnt this week by completing their 

task below. There are lots of games online 

that children can also play to practice such as 

the phase 2 games here 

https://www.phonicsplay.co.uk/resources  

https://www.phonicsplay.co.uk/resources


Phonics 
Red Group – we have been continuing practicing blending with special friends ‘ch’ ‘th’ and ‘ng’. Your 

task this week is to add the sound buttons and bars to the words below and then fred talk and 

read the words. The first one has been done for you.  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 



Green Group – in green group, children have been working on red words which are words that we 

can’t fred talk because they have “tricky letters” in them. These words we just have to practice 

and learn. Your task this week, is to practice reading them in the box below. Once you are 

confident, you could time yourself and see how quickly you can read all of them! 

 
 


